
4th April 2019 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the school Orchestra will be resuming after Easter 

and will meet on Tuesday lunchtimes from 12.30 – 1.15pm.  It will be co-ordinated by 
Nikki Anderson our violin teacher. 
 

If your child would like to join the orchestra please indicate which instrument they play 
and roughly how long they have been playing.  Please also let us know any grades 
they may have gained.  
 

The cost for orchestra will be £3.00 per session and will run from after Easter until the 
summer holidays. 
 

Please return the slip below with your payment of £30.00 for the whole term.  Please 
pay cash or cheque (made payable to N Anderson) as soon as possible. 
 

Kind Regards 
 

Ms N Anderson 

 

Ms N Anderson 
Orchestra Co-ordinator 
 

OVERDALE JUNIOR SCHOOL          LUNCHTIME ORCHESTRA           REPLY 
SLIP 

 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………..…. Class 
…………………. 

 
My child would like to join Orchestra and I enclose £30.00 in payment. 
 

My child plays ……………………………………………………………. Instrument and has gained 
the following grades: 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
My child has been playing this instrument for …………… years …………… months 
 

Signed ……………………………………………………….…...  
Dated ………………………………………… 


